
 

 

 
SANGANIKA 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE 

REPORT 

STUDENT OUTREACH PROGRAM 

On, 

"Basic Computer Skills and MS-Office Essentials" 

 
KEY HIGHLIGHTS: 

DATE: 19th and 20th October, 2023 

TIMINGS: 11 A.M. onwards 

VENUE: LAB-2, 4th floor 

NO OF PARTICIPANTS: 40 

 

SPEAKER (STUDENT RESOURCE PERSON): 

Ayush – B.Sc.(H) Computer Science (3rd year) 

Bhavna – B.Sc.(H) Computer Science (3rd year) 

Muskan – B.Sc.(H) Computer Science (3rd year) 

Sakshi – B.Sc.(H) Computer Science (1st year) 

 

TEACHER INCHARGE: Dr. Anuja Soni  

 

CONVENERS: Dr. Anuja Soni 

                         Dr. Sujata Khatri 

                         Dr. Rajni Bala 

 

 

 



Sanganika, the Computer Science Society of Deen Dayal 

Upadhyaya College, organized a highly successful two-day outreach 

program for the children of “Asha Grih Children Home”. The primary 

objective of this initiative was to equip these children with essential 

computer skills and knowledge of MS Office applications. 

The program was met with overwhelming enthusiasm and 

participation from the children. Their eagerness to learn and their 

obedience throughout the sessions were truly inspiring. They not 

only acquired new skills but also exhibited remarkable dedication to 

the learning process. 

This success was achieved through the concerted efforts of the 

students' organizing committee, dedicated speakers, and the entire 

council, all of whom worked tirelessly under the invaluable guidance 

of our esteemed teacher in charges. Their commitment to the cause 

was instrumental in making this event a resounding success. 

At the conclusion of the program, certificates were awarded to all the 

children by the members of the student organizing committee. 

Additionally, the organizing members were recognized for their 

exceptional efforts with certificates presented by the teacher in 

charge. 

 

In conclusion, Sanganika's outreach program achieved its objective 

of empowering underprivileged children with computer skills and MS 

Office essentials. The unwavering enthusiasm of the children and 

the tireless dedication of the organizing team demonstrate the 

positive impact such initiatives can have on the lives of young 

learners. We look forward to more such meaningful endeavours in 

the future. 

  





 

 



       

 

 

 



 


